
 

 

 

 
Aleph Preschool Immunization Policy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aleph Preschool requires all learners to be immunized 
according to the Minnesota Department of Health 

Immunization Schedule, except in rare cases of medical 
exemption.  Yearly updates of immunization records are 

required for every student prior to the beginning of 
each school year.  


